
 

     

    
 

  
  

 

 

  

  
 

     
 

  
   

 
   

 

 

 
  

  
    

   
   

  
 

 
   

 
 

 

 
 
 

    
 

  
      

 
 

  NIH…Turning Discovery Into Health® 

MOVEMENT DISORDERS 
RESEARCH STUDY 

Do you have Parkinson’s disease? Doctors at the National 
Institute of Neurological Disorders and Stroke (NINDS) are 
conducting a research study on people with Movement 
Disorders. They are currently recruiting participants with 
Parkinson’s disease. The purpose is to learn more about 
the disease and identify genetic changes and other 
indicators of the condition that may allow earlier diagnosis. 

There is no cost for study-related tests or procedures. 
Travel assistance may be provided. 

The NIH Clinical Center, America’s Research Hospital, is 
located on the Metro red line (Medical Center stop) in 
Bethesda, Maryland. 

The NIH Office of 
Patient Recruitment 
1-800-411-1222 

(refer to study 01-N-0206)
prpl@cc.nih.gov 
se habla español 

TTY for the deaf or hard of hearing: 
1-866-411-1010 

https://go.usa.gov/xEQpp 

W h o  m a y  q u a l i f y ?  
• Patients with Parkinson’s disease 

ages 2 years old and older (Minors 
need parents/guardian consent to 
participate) 

A b o u t  t h e  s t u d y  
• Participants will have one outpatient 

visit which lasts 2-6 hrs. 

• Study visits include: History 
and physical examination, 
blood and saliva collection for 
genetic testing and smell test. 

• Potential participants may return 
at 12-24 month intervals to see if 
condition is changing. 

https://go.usa.gov/xEQpp
mailto:prpl@cc.nih.gov

